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& Learning Centre P&C 

 
 

Learning for Life 

Telephone 9337 3268 

Fax: 9337 3046 

Coolbellup Community School  

& Coolbellup Learning Centre P&C 

 

15 Waverley Road 

Coolbellup WA 6163 

 

Ph: 9337 3046 CCS 

Ph: 9337 7343 CLC 

All members of the schools’ community 

are welcome to join the P&C. The annual 

membership fee is $1.00. 

Meetings are held twice a term on a 

Thursday afternoon. They are advertised 

in the school newsletters, websites and 

on our  Facebook Page.  

Please come along, meet new people 

and be a part of your child’s education 

and the Coolbellup Schools’ community. 

Minutes of P&C meetings can be found 

on both Schools’ websites: 

Coolbelluplearningcentre.wa.edu.au 

Coolbellupcs.wa.edu.au 

 

Become a P&C Member 



FUNDRAISING 

The P&C, amongst its other roles, raises money for 

the schools.  Annual events for  Mothers’ &         

Fathers’ Day, Easter raffles and additional events 

each year help 

raise the bulk of 

funds.  Each year 

the P&C ask the 

schools to  sug-

gest projects to fundraise for. Previous  purchases    

include, K/PP area play equipment, a floor rug for 

the library reading corner, Reading Eggs          

subscriptions and numerous class and graduation 

book prizes.  In addition they contribute to joint 

school events such as the Seniors School Camp, 

EDUdance and other activities where the schools 

require assistance. 

The P&C have a number of ongoing fundraising 

programs that raise money through  commissions 

and points programs when you shop.  

These include the  Scholastics Book Club, and the 

Hilton Gilberts Fresh SOS Program.  

 

THE UNIFORM SHOP 

 

The P & C is a joint body of both the           

Coolbellup Community School and the      

Coolbellup Learning Centre.   

The P&C consist of individual parents and   

carers of students enrolled in both schools.  

The P & C committee is made up of elected 

members and consists of a President, Vice-

President, Secretary/Treasurer and a number 

of committee members. 

 

 

 

 

 

The  P&C holds its AGM every March and 

meets regularly twice a term. The P&C’s      

annual membership fee  is set at $1.00.  The 

P&C supports the schools in many ways       

including graduation, fundraising & input into 

school decision making. It also provides a           

representative to the joint  Schools’ Council. 

 

 

The P&C runs the uniform shop for both schools.  

Summer and winter styles are available in the 

schools’ colours of jade green and black. 

 The uniform shop is located in the Community 

Room in the Undercover Area and is open every 

Monday and Friday mornings at 8.30– 9.00am.   

Uniforms are for sale with a limited number of  

pre-loved items available.  Order forms are  

available from the schools’ front office, the     

Community Room and each  schools’ website. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WACSSO is the WA Council of State Schools     

Organisation and is the peak body for all         

Government school P&C’s.  Our P&C is an affiliate 

to WACSSO who provide a range of training and 

advice for members as required. WACSSO also 

represents the views of P&Cs across the state in a 

number of forums. 

Welcome to your P & C: 

WACSSO 

P&C:  SPONSORED PROGRAMS 


